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www.lictonsprings.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Council 

Meetings are open to the 

public.  

Next Meeting is on Wed. May 

16
th
 Licton Springs Community 

Council Meetings are held the 3
rd
 

Wednesday of each month except 

for August and November and 

December at 7 PM at North 

Seattle Community College 

conference room IB2311   

Directions to Campus 

 

LSCC meeting location Directions 

are as follows:  

Before entering the building to the 

Espresso area, take the elevator or 

stairs to the 2
nd

 floor.  Walk north 

and to the left (past the Library) 

to the “avenue” for Division 

Offices. Turn right. Walk down 

the avenue and enter building at 

the 2
nd

 set of double doors, Lobby 

#2311, then walk to the last 

entrance on left, marked “Arts 

Humanities, Basic Adult 

Education”.  Conference room 

2311 is a short distance down the 

hall on the left.   

Hello Neighbors!  

 

During our next meeting on the 

16
th
 of May we will be electing 

our new President and other 

board members.  We would love 

to have you attend and witness 

this event.   Jan Brucker has been 

nominated for the President 

position.  Jan, a local lawyer, is 

excited about the opportunity to 

take over the President position.  

Be on the lookout for new and 

exciting things the council will be 

sponsoring.    

 

Also on the May 16
th
 meeting we 

have special guest Gordon 

Clowers of Department Planning 

and Development attending. 

Please come with questions for 

him to answer.  This should be a 

very informative meeting 

especially with all the changes 

taking place as Sound Transit 

moves forward with the rail line 

to Northgate.  Mr. Clowers is a 

planner for Northgate and 

familiar with Licton Springs. 

 

 

Hope to see you at 7pm on 

Wednesday May 16
th
.  

 

~ The LSCC Board 

 

 

 

 

.  

           

 

 

mailto:lictonsprings@hotmail.
http://www.lictonsprings.org/


Licton Springs Community Council Newsletter   2 

 

 

 

 

 

HAVE FUN, GET FIT and 

Contribute to your 

Neighborhood. 

Join FRIENDS OF LICTON 

SPRINGS for our monthly work 

parties. Get yourself and Licton 

Springs Park in shape! 

Liven up your fitness plan with: 

Canary Reed pulls! 

Mulch barrow jogs! 

Wood chip bends! 

Planters’ squats! 

Bramble root digs! 

 

Work Party Dates 2012 

 

Februray11 

March 10 

April 14 

May 12 

June 9 

July 14 

August 11 

September 8 

October 13 

November 10 

December 8 

 

Meet at the “comfort station” in 

the park, 97
th
 and Ashworth: 

 2nd Saturday of each month 

 10 am to 2 pm – rain or shine 

For more information call: 

Liz Kearns (206) 525-5243 

Want to contribute but can’t 

make the work parties? 

Ask about needed donations! 

 

Tools and gloves provided. Wear 

appropriate clothing. 

(Muck boots recommended) 

 

 

 

 

 

We are having a steering 

committee meeting next week, 

Friday May 11 from 2:00 – 3:30 

in the Green Room by the 

Espresso Lounge. For any of those 

who are interested in getting 

involved, all are welcome to 

come!  

 

On April 25
th
 we had an amazing 

design Charette and got to see the 

first sketches of the NSCC P-Patch. 

After LA Studios shared their great 

work we worked in small teams 

to talk about each design, offer 

input on what we liked and did 

not like.   

For more information please 

contact:  

Diana Meeks 

NSCC Sustainability Office 

NSCC P-Patch Project  

(360)961-0433 

diana.meeks@seattlecolleges.edu 

 

 

“PLANTING SEEDS” 

 

A new section on ideas or thing 

about the NSCC P-Patch  

 

We may need your assistance and 

supplies for our P-Patch shed.  We 

are hoping neighbors have scrap 

wood and tools laying around 

and later this year will want to 

come out and help us build a 

shed.  

  

***************************** 

 

www.kingcounty.gov/weeds  

http://www.seattle.gov/neighbor

hoods/ppatch/ 

 

 

 

 

From Seattle PUD  

http://atyourservice.seattle.gov/  

 

Spring Clean runs through May. 

 

Spring is here and that means it’s 

time for Spring Clean – Seattle’s 

premier community cleanup 

event. Seattle Public Utilities 

invites you and your neighbors to 

participate! 

This program is a partnership of 

volunteers and Seattle Public 

Utilities, the Department of 

Neighborhoods, Seattle Parks and 

Recreation, and Seattle 

Department of Transportation. 

Dates: Spring Clean is a two-

month event lasting from April 

through May. 

Need a project idea? Pick up litter, 

protect salmon by stenciling storm 

drains, paint out graffiti, remove 

invasive plants, or join a planned 

event in your community. Please 

note that all Spring Clean projects 

are on public property. 

Licton Springs Park 

. . . . 

Community News 

P-Patch Corner 

mailto:diana.meeks@seattlecolleges.edu
http://www.kingcounty.gov/weeds
http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/ppatch/
http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/ppatch/
http://atyourservice.seattle.gov/
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The City will help you! FREE litter 

cleanup bags, gloves, safety vests, 

and waste disposal permits. 

Get Started! Call 206-233-7187 or 

go 

www.seattle.gov/util/SpringClean. 

***************************** 

Free Toilets for Homeowners 

Don’t get stuck with a high bill 

from a leaky toilet!  

 

Qualified customers in Seattle can 

get up to two free water-efficient 

toilets and have them installed by 

a licensed plumber for free if they 

meet our income guidelines. 

Toilets are the main source of 

water use in the home, accounting 

for approximately 30% of 

residential indoor water use. Most 

households can easily save 

thousands of gallons of water and 

more than $100 a year on utility 

bills just by installing these 

efficient toilets. Plus older toilets 

often leak and you’re responsible 

for paying for any extra water. 

That could cost $200 or more a 

year! Learn more. 

 

***************************** 

2012 Arterial Paving Projects: 

N/NW 85th St and Greenwood 

Ave N 

http://www.seattle.gov/transport

ation/pave_85th.htm 

Weekend Intersection Closures at 

Greenwood Ave N: May 4–7 and 

11–14  

Work hours: 7 p.m. Friday to 6 

a.m. Monday (24-hour 

continuous work) 

 The intersection at N 85th St 

and Greenwood Ave N will 

be completely closed to traffic 

for both weekends; local 

access will be provided.  

 Detour routes will be clearly 

posted, please follow signed 

detours and avoid cutting 

through neighborhood streets.  

 Access to local businesses at 

the intersection will be 

accessible to pedestrians, 

including during the annual 

PhinneyWood ArtWalk! 

 Some noisy activities are 

permitted at night; concrete 

breaking will be restricted 

between 10 p.m. and 9 a.m.  

Click here for additional 

information about the weekend 

intersection closures.  

Weekday Work: May 7 - 11 

Work hours: 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.  

Phase 2 – 8th Ave NW to 

Greenwood Ave N  

 The asphalt paving was 

completed between 8th Ave 

NW and Greenwood Ave N 

this week!  

 Next week, work will focus 

on the remaining sidewalk 

and curb ramps before the 

roadway is restriped. 

 The eastbound detour will 

remain in place until mid-

May.  

Greenwood Ave N Repaving – N 

85th St to N 73rd St  

 Work continues to reconstruct 

corners with new curb ramps 

and stormwater 

improvements on sides streets 

between N 85th St and N 

73rd St. 

o On-street parking will 

be temporarily 

removed at corners. 

 Repairs will be made to the 

base of the roadway which 

requires temporary shifting of 

travel lanes in several 

locations.  

 Sidewalk replacement 

continues on the northeast 

and southeast sides of 

Greenwood Ave N near the 

intersection of N 85th St. 

Phase 3 – Greenwood Ave N to 

Aurora Ave N  

 Access to/from N 85th St at 

Fremont Ave N (north side) 

will be closed starting next 

week for installation of a 

storm water detention pipe. 

This work is anticipated to 

take about three weeks to 

complete. 

 Bicycle access north/south 

through the intersection will 

be maintained during this 

work. 

 Note: the detention pipe 

work is being done in 

advance of the Phase 3 

roadway construction 

(anticipated to begin in 

June 2012). 

Note: construction activities are 

weather dependent and subject to 

change. 

Businesses Are Open During 

Construction! 

Transit Information:   

 King County Metro will post 

rider alerts to notify transit 

riders of detours and/or 

temporary bus stop closures. 

 Sign up for Metro rider alerts 

(http://metro.kingcounty.gov/

http://www.seattle.gov/util/SpringClean
http://www.seattle.gov/util/services/water/reduce_water_use/lowincometoiletoffer/
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/pave_85th.htm
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/pave_85th.htm
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/docs/85th/2012_0430_GWintersection_Map_withDetoursandArrows.jpg
http://www.phinneywoodartwalk.com/
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/docs/85th/2012_0501_GWintersection_Closures_Final.pdf
http://metro.kingcounty.gov/signup/index.html
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signup/index.html) or call 

(206) 553-3000 for the latest 

information on route changes. 

Want to stay up-to-date with the 

latest construction information? 

 Sign up to receive email 

updates by emailing 

pave_85th@seattle.gov   

 Visit the project website at 

www.seattle.gov/transportati

on/pave_85th.htm  

 Call the 24-hour project line 

at (206) 496-9993  

 Look for construction flyers, 

distributed regularly to homes 

and businesses near the work 

area 

 Send an email to 

pave_85th@seattle.gov to join 

our project email update list. 

For questions about construction, 

call the 24-hour project line at 

(206) 496-9993, or send an email 

to pave_85th@seattle.gov 

***************************** 

 

City Updating the Bicycle Master 

Plan  

 

Get involved with the update – 

provide input!  

 

SEATTLE—To help further 

enhance cycling in Seattle, the 

Seattle Department of 

Transportation (SDOT) is pleased 

to be embarking on an update of 

the Bicycle Master Plan (BMP). 

Originally scheduled to be 

updated after five years, the BMP 

has been effective at guiding 

improvements to the City’s bicycle 

system over the last five years, 

including the installation of 129 

miles of bike lanes and sharrows, 

98 miles of signed routes and 

2,230 bike parking spaces. An 

update to the plan presents an 

opportunity to include fast-

evolving best practices and new 

thinking in bicycle facilities, safety, 

and design that will result in an 

even more connected bicycle 

network for all Seattle residents 

seeking to ride for recreation, 

shopping or commuting.  

 

The Seattle City Council included 

$250,000 from the General Fund 

in the 2012 budget to complete 

the update, and provided 

guidance that the updated plan 

include neighborhood greenways 

and separated bicycle facilities to 

help to encourage more people to 

ride their bicycles for all trips. The 

updated plan will include a clear 

prioritization process, which will 

help direct where future bicycle 

investments occur.  

 

“We’re so excited to see the City 

planning a network of safe, 

comfortable streets that connect 

us to our neighborhoods, whether 

we walk, drive, ride a bike, push a 

stroller, or move by wheelchair. 

The Bike Master Plan update is a 

critical step towards a healthier 

and more equitable Seattle,” says 

Cathy Tuttle, Coordinator of 

Seattle Neighborhood Greenways.  

 

“The 2012 Bicycle Master Plan 

update brings an incredible and 

timely opportunity to create and 

realize a vision for a community 

that bicycles, where bicycling is 

normal, convenient and safe for 

everyone,” says Chuck Ayers, 

Executive Director of Cascade 

Bicycle Club.  

 

To kick off the 2012 Bicycle 

Master Plan update, SDOT has 

created two new tools: an online 

survey and web-based mapping 

tool. Both can be found at 

www.seattle.gov/transportation/b

ikemaster_survey.htm.  

 

This is a great opportunity to let 

SDOT know how people 

currently use existing bicycle 

facilities and what residents would 

like to see for the future, as well 

as help us prioritize the issues 

most important to the 

community. The survey has been 

translated into six different 

languages – Korean, Somali, 

Spanish, Tagalog, Chinese and 

Vietnamese – which are available 

at the same link.  

 

“It is perfect timing to launch the 

Bicycle Master Plan update, as 

May is National Bike Month and 

there is a lot of energy 

surrounding bicycling and its 

consideration to make it an even 

more viable mode of 

transportation,” said 

Councilmember Tom Rasmussen, 

Chair of the Transportation 

Committee. “I encourage 

everyone living and working in 

Seattle will participate in the 

update by filling out the online 

survey and providing input using 

the mapping tool.”  

 

SDOT will host two open houses 

in June to gather input for the 

Bicycle Master Plan Update. For 

more information about this 

project, please go to our website: 

http://www.seattle.gov/transport

ation/bikemaster.htm or send an 

email to: bmpupdate@seattle.gov 

to join the mailing list. 

 

***************************** 

Building Bridges for Summer 

Learning Family Symposium - May 

12 

Seattle Public Schools is hosting a 

Building Bridges for Summer 

Learning Family Symposium on 

Saturday, May 12 from 9:30-2:30 

at Chief Sealth High School (2600 

SW Thistle Street). The symposium 

will include workshops for 

families to learn practical tools 

and strategies to support the 

academic achievement of their 

students. Interpretation services 

will be available and light 

mailto:pave_85th@seattle.gov
mailto:pave_85th@seattle.gov
mailto:pave_85th@seattle.gov
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/bikemaster_survey.htm
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/bikemaster_survey.htm
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=2600+SW+Thistle+Street+seattle&hl=en&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=42.03917,73.916016&hnear=2600+SW+Thistle+St,+Seattle,+Washington+98106&t=m&z=16
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=2600+SW+Thistle+Street+seattle&hl=en&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=42.03917,73.916016&hnear=2600+SW+Thistle+St,+Seattle,+Washington+98106&t=m&z=16
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breakfast and lunch will be 

provided.  

 

For more information, visit the 

symposium’s web page or contact 

Bernardo Ruiz at 206-252-0693 

or bjruiz@seattleschools.org. 

***************************** 

 

Northgate Elementary School 

Summer Program 

 

An exciting program is coming to 

Northgate Elementary School this 

summer and they need your help.   

 

Why should you help?  Have you 

ever wondered what is happening 

to our education?  One thing that 

happens every year is the’ 

Summer Slide’.  What is the 

Summer Slide you ask, it is when 

kids have spent the whole school 

year working hard to learn their 

ABC’s and then summer comes; 

they regress and when school 

starts in the Fall their teachers 

must  re-teach, sometimes for the 

first two months of the school 

year.  This summer program 

hopes to minimize that slide by 

offering a summer reading 

program that is FUN and 

educational. 

 

Where do you, neighbor, come 

in?  Your help is needed to make 

this program work.  It will take a 

few dedicated volunteers to help 

the summertime teachers with 

morning reading and afternoon 

enrichment which will include art, 

gardening/environmental 

sustainability, technology and 

physical activity.  Just a few hours 

a day or a week will make the 

difference.  

Also several family events are in 

the planning to support the 

Summer Program and to celebrate 

Back to School in August.  By 

volunteering, you can participate 

in the pilot project for the City of 

Seattle and Northgate Elementary, 

and play a role in leveling the 

playing field for students in the 

Northgate neighborhood.  You 

can contribute by helping out on 

meaningful family engagement 

opportunities for students 

participating in the Northgate 

Summer Program and help the 

school build stronger community 

relations.  These events will give 

families a chance to celebrate the 

academic and enrichment work 

accomplished through the 

program. 

  

For more information please 

contact:  Thomas Whittemore, 

Dept. of Neighborhoods District 

Coordinator 206-684-4096 

Thomas.Whittemore@seattle.gov 

 

Don’t wait!  This program starts 

soon. 

 

***************************** 

Seattle City Council to host 

conversations on community 

priorities for the City budget 

Let your voice be heard at one of 

three Mondays in May 

SEATTLE – Join the Seattle City 

Council for one of three 

conversations in May about the 

City budget and community 

priorities. Participants will engage 

City Councilmember’s and 

neighbors in conversation 

centered on five thought-

provoking questions about the 

future of our City.  

Let your voice be heard at one of 

the following dates and locations: 

North Seattle 

Monday, May 7, 2012, 6 – 7:30 

p.m. 

North Seattle Community 

College, 9600 College Way 

North, College Center, Room 1161 

 

Central Seattle 

Monday, May 14, 2012, 6 – 7:30 

p.m. 

Seattle Central Community 

College, 1701 Broadway, 

Broadway Edison Building, Room 

BE1110  

 

South Seattle 

Monday, May 21, 2012, 6 – 7:30 

p.m. 

New Holly Gathering Hall, 7054 

32
nd

 Ave South 

 

Three Mondays in May   feature 

the World Café format and are a 

chance to meet and engage your 

elected officials and neighbors in 

conversation, a place to learn 

about the basics of the City 

budget and choices faced by City 

policymakers and an opportunity 

to participate in the civic life of 

your home community. 

These conversations are not a 

formal public hearing and do not 

require extensive knowledge of 

City politics, policy or history. The 

Council will hold public hearings 

on the 2013 City budget and 

Capital Improvement Program in 

the fall where members of the 

community will be invited to 

advocate for specific programs 

and services. 

A flier that can be distributed with 

more information is available 

here. Discover other ways to let 

your voice be heard at City Hall 

at 

www.seattle.gov/council/budget. 

 

Seattle City Council meetings are 

cablecast and Webcast live on 

Seattle Channel 21 and on the 

City Council’s website Copies of 

legislation, Council meeting 

calendar, and archives of news 

releases can be found on the City 

Council website. Follow the 

Council on Twitter and on 

Facebook. 

 

***************************** 

http://www.seattleschools.org/modules/cms/pages.phtml?pageid=266260
mailto:bjruiz@seattleschools.org
https://northseattle.edu/locator
http://www.seattlecentral.edu/maps/index.php
http://www.seattlehousing.org/communitySites/newhollycommunity/Directions/CampusDirections.htm
http://www.theworldcafe.com/
http://www.seattle.gov/council/budget/attachments/2012_may_conversations.pdf
http://www.seattle.gov/council/budget
http://www.seattlechannel.org/viewer_live.asp
http://www.seattle.gov/council/council_live.htm
http://www.seattle.gov/council/
http://www.seattle.gov/council/
http://twitter.com/SeattleCouncil
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Seattle-City-Council/113291465167
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Seattle Storytellers Guild presents  

Kathy Currie    

Tales Told On A Thursday 

Evening  

May 10 · 7 pm  · FREE 

@ 12579 Densmore Ave. N. · 

Haller Lake Community Club   

Longtime SSG member Kathy 

Currie presents "Stories from 

Literature."   

More info at 

www.seattlestorytelling.org   

 

 ***************************** 

 

 

www.pnwfolklore.org     

 

***************************** 

 

Kaleidoscope Dance Company 

presents  

Kaleidoscope In Concert  

May 11 · 7:30pm 

May 12 · 2:00pm & 7:30pm 

May 13 · 3:30pm 

@ 1625 Broadway · Broadway 

Performance Hall     

 

Festival seating available through 

Brown Paper Tickets 

Adults: $16 * Youth/Senior: $8   

Call 1.800.838.3006 or 

visit www.brownpapertickets.com 

Patron tickets with reserved 

seating only available through 

Creative Dance Center 

Adult Patron Tickets: $35 * 

Youth/Senior Patron Tickets: $20   

Call 206.363.7281 

or visit creativedance.org 

 

***************************** 

Family & Public Dances 

In North Seattle 

    

Ballroom Dancing 

1-3 pm · 1st Fridays · $4  

Northgate Community Center, 

10510 5th Ave. NE 

Get your dancing shoes on and 

join us on the first Friday of the 

month at Northgate CC for the 

fox trot, waltz, jitterbug or 

whatever suits you! Dance or just 

listen to the live sound of the 

Bonnie Birch Band and make this 

a monthly to do for your 

calendar! More info: 206-386-

4283 or 

www.seattle.gov/parks/centers/N

orthgate.htm 

Freewheelers Square Dance Club: 

Square Dancing 

1st & 3rd Sundays (& some 5th 

Sundays) · 7-10 pm 

Lake City Community Center, 

12531 28th Ave. NE 

Singles & couples welcome. 

Info: 425-293-4510 or 425-774-

6574 or e-

mail:sally.buckingham@yahoo.co

m or jclein1@comcast.net.  

 

Freewheelers Square Dance Club: 

Our new 14-week dance classes 

will be held on Wednesday nights. 

1st Class session is from September 

7 - December 14, 2011. 2nd Class 

Session is from January 18 - April 

18, 2012. The time of the classes is 

from 7:30 - 9:00p.m. Plus classes 

will be held the same nights from 

6:30 - 7:30p.m. Cost is $6 per 

Dance night, $5 per Class night. A 

Partner is not required. We are a 

singles and couples club. For more 

information, call Joe, 425-774-

6574 or Sally, 425-293-4510 or e-

mail: jclein1@comcast.net or 

sally.buckingham2@gmx.com  

 

Lake City Contra   

& Old Time Country Dance 

8 - 11 pm · Thursdays · $8 adults, 

$5 seniors & students, first time 

free to new participants.  

Lake City Community Center, 

12531 28th Ave. NE 

Dance to live music. 

Free dance skills workshop also 

hosted at 7:30 pm 1st Thursdays. 

Info: www.seattledance.org 

Seattle Community Family Dance  

3rd Sundays through May 20 (no 

dance in Dec) · 3 - 5 pm 

Phinney Neighborhood 

Association Community Hall,  

6532 Phinney Ave N (lower brick 

building)  

For children under 10 and their 

families. 

All music is live, all dances are 

taught.  No experience needed.     

  

Cost: SFS/PNA Members: $5 per 

person, $15 per family; all others 

$6 per person, $18 per family.   

Info: amy@treebo.com 206-634-

3224 

 seattledance.org/family 

  

Senior Dance  

Ages 55 & older  

1st & 3rd Thursdays · 1 - 3 pm · $5 

per dancer 

Bitter Lake Community Center, 

13035 Linden Ave N 

Enjoy live music played by the 

Peptones. This is a great 

opportunity to socialize and meet 

new people. 

Waltz Etcetera 

7:30-10:30 pm · Mondays · $6 

per person for the dance  

Lake City Community Center, 

12531 28th Ave. NE 

Themed dance events featuring 

waltz, blues, Latin, swing, zydeco, 

and others, with classes 

beforehand at 6:30pm ($15 for 

the class). No partner required for 

class or dance; dress is casual. 

Info: www.waltzetc.com   

 

***************************** 

 

PNA 5/11 & 5/12 Art Walk - The 

BIG One 

Phinney/Greenwood 

neighborhood. 

Friday, May 11, from 6-9 pm. 

Saturday, May 12, from 12-5 pm. 

Designed to promote the arts in 

the neighborhood, the BIG One 

will feature work from more than 

150 area artists in 75 businesses in 

the Phinney-Greenwood 

neighborhood between 59th and 

87th Streets. Over the years, this 

hugely popular event has turned 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6yEsqTqdWXDifD9uW2TpGjmT9XSw2eAdNsimUFMtZ6WVlPoRuGg3LM2dOdLTk2z6Qp5-Fjeoat7OPhCIVyRSxe4kla8uXI27L-pUnx6eSG9894Rat8T1uSA
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6x94mrAC3lhp1k-c5rSizepfsWj70RPXztat7f9oFTEzgvnkdyGxNgfBbsnzdmKK-lU18kW-II4Sr7SMU8Pmm9OA77axcqFyQ7XxtXaF5kYSg==
http://r20.rs6net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6yFm2YYoNmpLhFR_YX_wqJgzPiWsLfy6HQDrWZ8M6HIywbaa1UW1fhxrHlF27ugtEslsjN-cBzjMZU2hA7UPgu5h-7vRyQzc5rVdKIOm-UguvahU9VlE0VA
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6xRp02hPhZHRUAQ2U5zyvO4sDKJpbybMG6dwNcGWBqiJ30DRFRpg-OsFWRZEN8CtXkZJmvhk8Pub2t-MTuh0kbX76pFITxQgZ0_kFFtY-3ZFg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6yclpPxYPzI-hXT2IZpSt6r-TzRA1iI6WJPDQCRdlTMoqh94AbAU69Rkx_D8yXzXBCxul3VhUCZe95ipa3gguulq1DXX62dVsycCOgnZta9HaXd29_sFSZyQM_MEBGsUzX5k3F0veSU7T4Fvp98QdLE
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6yclpPxYPzI-hXT2IZpSt6r-TzRA1iI6WJPDQCRdlTMoqh94AbAU69Rkx_D8yXzXBCxul3VhUCZe95ipa3gguulq1DXX62dVsycCOgnZta9HaXd29_sFSZyQM_MEBGsUzX5k3F0veSU7T4Fvp98QdLE
mailto:sally.buckingham@yahoo.com
mailto:sally.buckingham@yahoo.com
mailto:jclein1@comcast.net
mailto:jclein1@comcast.net
mailto:sally.buckingham2@gmx.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6x_7Aqe3Ep_ucc1f4CuTGka66XLQ9FVOurWz5ChEmyBst39CsnoX8ir4VDDJVcjkuD8SMWVUSYLCZz1XVOEjaM2YraunOQYi0sfSJ4nhar4MA==
mailto:amy@treebo.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6ybhb83HzeyDc0lyTrGLhT9gZ-VgAOF6nWV4azUzX3r1S-HCDPzNXF5MWtnG6pgTj1DhsF0_tbi2dLeIYBrqT8Aku45gNbOuXVh4xwBRpHf7lT2DsWexe_y
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001TAypICUWE6wldmiTrlFO_A4DQXg6gLRh1B6c7poDe-nN3TZzy2A2CBFKxsF72jT99wxozU46ZvVv7LiW1SplrSocdkmSSA2UliXL3K2Kz-c=
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into a neighborhood party with 

musical performances in 

participating businesses and 

churches, street performers, chalk 

art and activities for children. In 

the spirit of the neighborhood's 

new theme of "Art Up, Chow 

Down," restaurants and pubs are 

encouraged to participate as well 

by offering music or menu 

specials. ArtWalk maps will be 

available the week of the event 

online at phinneycenter.org and 

phinneywoodartwalk.com. Hard 

copies will be available at 

participating businesses as well as 

the Greenwood Library, 8016 

Greenwood, and the Phinney 

Neighborhood Center, 6532 

Phinney Ave N. Want to help? 

We are looking for volunteers to 

help distribute and pick up art 

walk signs. To participate, contact 

Ann Bowden at 206.783.2244 or 

ann@phinneycenter.org. 

 

***************************** 

Community Supported Agriculture 

-CSA 

What is a CSA? 

The first official CSA farms 

originated in Asia and Japan, and 

were introduced to North 

America in the early 1980s.  In a 

traditional CSA, people in the 

community invest in a local farm 

by purchasing a “share” of that 

farm’s harvest.  Shareholders--or 

members--in turn receive a 

portion of the farm’s produce 

every week, typically for 20 

weeks of the growing season 

(although some CSAs now go year 

round).  CSAs form strong 

connections between community 

members and farmers.     

Shares are generally paid for prior 

to the growing season in order to 

provide CSA farmers income 

needed for the costs associated 

with the beginning of the growing 

season.  In this sense, sales of CSA 

shares create a market for the 

farmer in a time when the amount 

of produce available for sale is 

limited.  The price of a CSA share 

is meant to be fair for both 

producer and consumer.  Because 

the producer saves money by 

avoiding distributors and retailers, 

savings can be passed on to 

consumers who pay less than they 

would at grocery stores or farmers 

markets for the same products.  

Still, paying the true cost of 

organic produce from small 

sustainable farms is a difficult feat 

for many households in Whatcom 

County.   

Local CSA’s:  

 Growing Washington and its 

partners work to distribute 

the bounty of Whatcom 

agriculture throughout the 

community, regardless of 

income.   CSA program: Local 

Choice delivery to King 

County residents and 

businesses allows for 

individual choice of items. 

http://www.growingwashingt

on.org 

 

 Oxbow Organic Farm, 

located in the Snoqualmie 

Valley, is a 25 acre mixed 

vegetable, tree fruit and berry 

farm bordering an ‘oxbow’ 

lake (hence the name). Our 

produce is available 

throughout the greater Seattle 

at farmers markets, 

restaurants, independent 

grocery stores and, most 

importantly, through our 

CSA. 

http://www.oxbow.org/ 

***************************** 

Seattle Communities Online  

Boost Grants  

Grant funds now available to 

build community through 

technology!  

The Seattle Communities Online 

Boost Grant is designed to 

enhance skills and proficiency on 

the use of online tools for 

community groups through a 

workshop, mentorship and seed 

funding to implement and/or 

increase their web presence.  

Together with the Seattle 

Communities Online initiative, 

successful Boost Grant projects 

will:  

• Increase awareness of 

community issues;  

• Increase the ability to post and 

manage content online;  

• Foster community participation 

in problem solving;  

• Foster more diverse 

conversations; and/or  

• Increase interaction with 

government.  

 

Online Boost grantees will have 

access to:  

• Up to $1000 mini-grants for a 

quick, specific project to be 

completed within 3 months.  

• Workshop (required in order to 

receive funding) to help project 

leaders understand what tools are 

available, what the plan of action 

will be, and how to go about 

implementing.  

• Mentorship and networking 

opportunities.  

 

The application deadline May 18, 

2012. The application is submitted 

online and all interested groups 

must register in order to access the 

application. You can register at: 

http://www.webgrants.seattle.gov

. If you have already registered 

for another grant with the City, 

you can log in with your user ID 

and password and select “Funding 

Opportunities” and then “Online 

Boost Grant.” For more 

information and a list of 2011 

Boost Grant projects, visit 

http://www.seattle.gov/seattleco

mmunitiesonline/boost.  

For help using the online system, 

contact vicky.yuki@seattle.gov or 

at 206-233-7877.   

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?PhinneyNeighborhoodA/0236d20807/94df5218c7/b52738f236
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?PhinneyNeighborhoodA/0236d20807/94df5218c7/a3988f5a7c
mailto:ann@phinneycenter.org
http://www.growingwashington.org/
http://www.growingwashington.org/
http://www.oxbow.org/farm-boxes/farmers-markets/
http://www.oxbow.org/farm-boxes/seattle-restaruants/
http://www.oxbow.org/farm-boxes/farmers-markets/
http://www.oxbow.org/
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LSCC MEMBERSHIP, DONATION AND REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FORM 

 

PLEASE PRINT THIS FORM, COMPLETE AND MAIL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

О $15 Start my Tax deductible Membership for 2012    О $15 Renew my Tax deductible 

membership for 2012 

 

О Sign me up for the Licton Springs Community Council List serve  

(Please include your email address below) 

Support work in the community with a tax deductible donation at one of the following levels:  

О $10 Bubble  О $25 Trickle  О $45 Stream  О $75 Spring  

Other $_____ 

Donation to be used for:  

О Annual Halloween Event   О Mineral Springs Park 

 

О Pilling’s Pond Project О Where Most Needed     О Other_____________________       

 

 

I would like assistance with the following neighborhood improvement project:  

 

О Traffic Safety /Calming  О Neighborhood Block Watch 

   

О Art project  О Neighborhood Clean Up  О Other _____________________ 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Project ideas or list assistance needed above 
 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Name(s) as you would like it to appear       Phone 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address 

 

Make checks payable to and mail to: Licton Springs Community Council 

c/o Debra Willendorf, 9736 Wallingford Ave N, Seattle WA  98103 

 

Donations and membership are tax deductable under our 501c3 status. 

 

 


